
WE ALSO GO ONLINE! 
 

Dear colleagues, 
 
The International Congress in Japan will go online!  
The Congress Organizing Committee has decided to offer a part of the Congress Program in live-

stream, with the support of Tele’Drama International©. 
 
If you cannot join in person our rich program of events and sessions, you will be able to attend the 
Keynotes Lectures and half of the Symposia online. Moreover, three 
experiential/educational/training seminars on day one will be offered fully hybrid (you will be able to 
interact from remote with people and conductors in Japan). And three fully hybrid workshops will 
offer you the opportunity of a hands-on experience with attendees in Sapporo. The schedule of 
online events will be updated and uploaded on the website: please consider the time difference. 
 
The hybrid/live-stream events aim to promote inclusion: 
1. An opportunity for everyone who is unable to travel to Japan but would still like to be part of the 

IAGP Congress experience, by joining from home. 
2. A chance to support youth - the revenue from virtual participants will contribute to scholarships 

for students to attend virtually, allowing us to welcome them to our congress and organization. 
 
As an online registrant, you will be able to also present lectures/papers from remote. Please submit 
your abstract at https://www.iagpsapporo2025.com/abstract_submission.html in one of the 
following themes: 
Social Unconscious, Mentalization-based treatment, Organizational Group-work, Social Dreaming, 
Methods and Techniques in group therapy, Social and Collective Trauma, Life Cycle and 
Developmental ages. 
You’ll be presenting from home, in a Symposium with a Chair and some panelists in Sapporo and 
other presenters from remote.  
Do not miss to share your case study, research, theoretical developments, clinical experiences with a 
rich audience of colleagues, both in Japan and online! 
 
NOTE: We invite professionals to register even if they are unable to attend. Your registration will still 
open doors for students to participate. 
 
Soon the fees for the online-Congress will be announced. In the meantime, start submitting your 
proposals and contact us for any further clarification on the presentations from remote (SPC-
IAGP2025@iagp.com). 
 
See you at the Congress! 
 
Roberta Mineo & Kaoru Nishimura 
Scientific Program co-Chairs 
 
 
 
P.S. If you are a young professional, do not miss the opportunity to register for a fully online three-days 
course in group psychotherapies (one session will be hybrid/experiential from the Sapporo Congress): 
please contact SPC-IAGP2025@iagp.com 
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